Mid and East Antrim Local Development Plan 2030 update

o LDP <LDP@midandeastantrim.gov.uk>
To

(&) This sender LDP@midandeastantrim.gov.uk is from outside your organization
Dear Sir/Madam
Mid and East Antrim Local Development Plan 2030 draft Local Policies Plan - Call for Sites public consultation (28 June - 30 September 2024)

The Council’s Planning Department have commenced work on the Local Development Plan (LDP) 2030 — Local Policies Plan (LPP). The LPP is the second part of the LDP after the Plan Strategy (adopted October 2023) and will include local policies, including site specific proposals,
designations and land use zonings.

As part of the LPP process, the Council is undertaking a ‘Call for Sites’ public consultation to give landowners, developers and other interested parties an early opportunity to suggest sustainable and available sites within the Council area that they would like to be considered for development as
part of the LPP preparation. Details about where sites are likely to be required and Frequently Asked Questions can be found at www.midandeastantrim.gov.uk/LDP-CallForSites.

An online survey form has been developed to provide the most straightforward and preferable method of submitting suggested sites.

The online survey form can be accessed here from 28 June 2024.

Alternatively, sites can be suggested using the downloadable consultation response form, also available on the same web page as above.
Scanning this QR code will also take you directly to the ‘Call for Sites’ webpage.

The consultation will open on 28 June and close at Spm on 30 September 2024.

Coungcil will publish the information received through this consultation as part of the evidence base for the draft LPP. Those submitting a response are accepting that the Council will publish it and the information within it. Published responses will not however contain any personal details of
individuals. For more information see the Council’s LDP Privacy Notice.

Further information on this consultation is available at www.midandeastantrim.gov.uk/LDP-CallForSites, by emailing us at LDP@midandeastantrim.gov.uk, via telephone on 028 2563 3500, or by visiting the Local Planning Office at Silverwood Business Park, 190 Raceview Rd, Ballymena, BT42
4HZ (by appointment).

The LDP Team will also be running a series of ‘drop-in sessions’ for those who wish to speak to the team in person about the ‘Call for Sites’ exercise. These will take place from 6pm-8pm on:
- Tuesday 13 August - The Braid, Ballymena

- Thursday 22 August - Town Hall, Larne

- Thursday 5 September - Town Hall, Carrickfergus

Yours sincerely

Sandra Adams
Head of Local Development Plan team

LoP ¥ LDP@midandeastantrim.gov.uk



